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OSH Circular 2022-04   (04 April 2022) 
 

     Accidents/Near Misses at Your Port 

 
 

    
 
The ILA~USMX Joint Safety Committee (JSC) can be pro-active in preventing future 
accidents, by being informed of actual accidents and “near miss” accidents whenever they 
occur. Traditional and established means of reporting accidents and near miss events to 
the JSC sometimes work; sometimes don’t.  The JSC would like to correct that 
imperfection and thus we humbly request the assistance of all its labor and management 
constituents. 
 
Whenever any workplace accident or near miss event occurs within your own presence, 
please consider letting the JSC know about it. Photos (if they can be taken safely and 
without risk) are desirable, but not imperative. Let us know by using the email address 
provided for questions, below, or by contacting one of the JSC Co-Chairmen: 
 
For ILA:          Bob Fiore  -  rfiore@nysailafunds.net 
 
For USMX:    Jason Winter  -  jwinter@usmx.com 
 
               Got an OSH-related question? Write to the JSC at: blueoceana@optonline.net 
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